HALLOWE'EN PARTY DAY!!!!

Dear Parents/Guardian,

Due to school being closed next week we have decided to have the Hallowe’en party dress
up day on Friday 16" of October.

We do not want parents to rush to shops so instead you can come in, in your old Hallowe’en
costumes or you could be creative and make your own!

Sadly, our p.3 class can’t come in to school on the party day but you can still dress up at
home and ask your parents for a wee treat! We will be putting a colouring sheet on the
seesaw app/website If you have a printer feel free to print it out but if not you can draw one
and upload it to seesaw yourself!

The school will provide drinks and crisps for each class and maybe a little treat! If you bring
in your own sweets it’s for you and no sharing.

We do not want people bringing accessories such as handbags or things that could fall out
easily or stuff that can’t be wiped down but you can do something with your hair or wear a
spooky mask!

We would like everyone to bring in £2 for fundraising or even bigger!
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From P.7!



